

## MEMO# 34061

March 8, 2022

## **Cyber Preparedness for Small Funds**

[34061]

March 8, 2022

TO: Small Funds Committee RE: Cyber Preparedness for Small Funds

A special session of the small funds committee will be held March 14 at 2:00 pm ET.

Current events are putting a spotlight on cyber preparedness. At times being prepared can seem to be an overwhelming and costly effort, but it is a necessary area of focus in today's climate. Please join us March 14 at 2:00 pm ET to hear about options and strategies for small funds.

Led by Peter Salmon, ICI senior director of technology & cybersecurity, this session will explore affordable tools and resources that small funds can use of to meet the challenges facing all businesses today. This session is open to all small fund members at no cost.

No registration is required. Members of the committee will receive an outlook invitation with a Teams link to join the meeting. Please do not forward the link, if you have staff that wish to attend, please email Magen Rauch <a href="magen.rauch@ici.org">magen.rauch@ici.org</a> and she will provide them with the link.

If there are specific questions or topics you would like to submit in advance for Peter to address, please email john.randall@ici.org.

If you have questions about attending, please contact Magen Dargon at 202-326-5943 or <a href="magen.dargon@ici.org">magen.dargon@ici.org</a>.

We look forward to seeing you online!

Jane Carten
Small Funds Committee Chair

John Randall Director, Operations and Distribution Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.